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2012 COMMISSION ON FINANCIAL AID CONSOLIDATION AND MODERNIZATION 

Summary of Meeting – Friday, May 18, 2012 

 

At the May 18, 2012 meeting, the Commission introduced members and reviewed a memo 

from the HEAB Executive Secretary regarding the charge of the Commission.  The memo also 

included the Executive Secretary’s observations regarding the potential scope of the 

Commission’s deliberations.  In subsequent discussion of the Commission’s scope, Commission 

members expressed their own observations about possible topics and directions for the 

Commission. 

The Commission agreed that members would send their own observations to HEAB for 

consolidation into a document that would serve as a guide for discussion of the Commission’s 

scope, and that this document would be available for the Commission’s second meeting. 

The Commission also noted the role of the 2010 Legislative Council Special Committee on 

Review of Higher Education Financial Aid Programs, and asked that for the next meeting a 

briefing be presented on the recommendations of the 2010 Committee. 
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